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October 15, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Thank you for giving of your Treasure, Time, and Talent in 2023 to God’s work in and through 
Denbigh United Presbyterian Church. Every dollar, every moment, and every talent we share 
combine to glorify God and transform lives. 
As we plan for 2024, we are invited to prayerfully consider how we will express gratitude to God 
for God’s gifts freely given to us. May we ask ourselves afresh what sacrificial giving and living 
looks like for us. May we remember that giving our Treasure, Time, and Talent is a spiritual 
discipline for every believer which also allows Christ’s church to flourish and thrive. 
As you experience worship and the many other ministries of Denbigh United, we pray that you 
observe God at work changing us and those we reach with God’s message of love. For all of this 
to continue strongly and vibrantly, we need each of us to participate and pray. Each year, as 
needed, we approve an “on faith” (deficit) budget as we step out in faith to do what we believe 
God is calling us to do. This stretches us and asks much of us. We continue to pray that our 
giving of Treasure, Time, and Talent will match our vision for ministry each year. 
Enclosed you will find a pledge card for 2024. We ask you to complete and return this card on 
November 12 – Commitment Sunday. Additionally, you will be receiving by email the Time and 
Talent Survey for 2024, which is also needed by November 12. You may also access and 
complete both the pledge card and the survey on our website at denbighunitedpres.org/give. We 
are eager to help you with the Time and Talent Survey if you need assistance or prefer a paper 
copy. All pledges, whether submitted on paper or digitally, are confidential and only seen by our 
bookkeeper. Finally, we continue to invite all of us to prayerfully consider including the church 
in our wills. In this way, our legacy of giving continues. 
Thank you again for your faithfulness. Glory be to God! 
In Christ’s Love and Service, 
 
 
Kristi Spivey, Stewardship Chair       Rev. Deborah Dail          Rev. Boone Clayton 
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